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NEWSLETTER 
15/01/21 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for…….. 

 
Year R Well done Ali for your positive attitude to learning especially your super counting 

and writing! 

Well done Oliver for your fantastic effort with and enthusiasm for online 

learning! 

Year 1 Well done Macey-Mae for showing real in depth thinking during our on-line 

English lessons! 

Well done Zakariya for creating an amazing whale for our on-line art activity! 

Year 2 Well done Lottie for giving 100% in our lessons and for your fantastic home 

learning! 

Well done Taylor W for your hard work and positive effort with your home 

learning! 

Year 3 Well done Maison for putting 100% effort into all tasks and showing such a 

fantastic positive attitude to your learning! 

Well done Sienna for going above and beyond with your home learning, 

completing all tasks and setting your own challenges! 

Year 4 Well done Alisha for working independently and persevering with your learning 

when it is tricky! 

Well done Urban for completing all your online learning and uploading everything 

every day! 

Year 5 Well done Jayden for your amazing determination and perseverance with your 

work this week!  

Well done Theo for completing all your work to such a high standard! 

Year 6 Well done Eshan for completing all your work to a high standard and always 

wanting to make improvements!  

Well done Scarlett for putting 100% effort in to all your tasks! 

GREAT JOB - YOU have earned 10 dojos! 

 WELL DONE, KEEP GOING! 

That’s two weeks of online learning completed!  

Well done again to all children, parents and teachers for engaging so proactively 

with this relatively new experience. 

Remember when you need some help your first point of contact is your child’s 

teacher. The best way of contacting the teacher is by email or message on the 

class dojo page. 
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NEW LEARNING PACKS 

AND FSM VOUCHERS 

 

Our aim is to deliver new 

learning packs with fsm 

vouchers 

on Monday 18th January  

during the afternoon. 
 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 
 

Each year group has an allocated day for these meetings. 

These are: 

Year 6 – Monday 18th January 

Year 5 – Tuesday 19th January 

Year 4 – Wednesday 20th January 

Year 3 – Thursday 21st January 

Year 2 – Monday 25th January 

Year 1 – Tuesday 26th January 

Reception – Wednesday 27th January (please note this change of date) 

 

DEVICES FROM DfE UPDATE 

Thanks to Mr. Smith for collating all the 

information about devices needed and 

completing an order. We expect the devices 

will be delivered this week. The DfE have 

allocated the number of devices being 

delivered. We have used the information 

provided by parents to prioritise which 

children will be allocated this delivery of 

devices. 

 

 

DATA UPDATE 

All the information parents have provided us 

with has been collated and submitted. We are 

now waiting to hear about what will be 

provided and when. We will update you as 

soon as we hear more. 
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